Ref No:- 1C/263/2021 Date:- 04/02/2021

Notice

Itis hereby notified that the Welcome ceremony of LL.M. 1* semester
students(2020-2021) will be held on Wednesday 10/02/2021 at 10 AM.
Further all the students are advised to attend the ceremony & also the

students are directed to attend the classes with effect from same day
as per the time table.

Copy to:-

1- Director ICSS College
2-Notice Board
3--Notice File



